

July 31, 2013



Tour Sponsor 2013 Provincial Agriculture Service Board Tour

Dear Sponsor:

The Agricultural Service Board and Tour Committee of the Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 wish to express their sincere appreciation for your sponsorship in the 2013 Provincial Agriculture Service Board Tour that was held July 8-11, 2013.

The committee has received many positive comments from delegates, partners and youth attending the tour. Your sponsorship has made this a possibility as the committee was able to enhance the planned events and provide extras for the tour.

The Agricultural Service Board, the Tour Committee and Council are grateful for your contribution to the tour.

Sincerely,

Rachelle Rupp

ASB Tour Coordinator

Matt Janz

Director of Agricultural & Waste Services

/klk